
Comrade Chaplains,

With this September being suicide awareness month, 
I wish all chaplains and veterans that read this watch 
out for our comrades, so in hopes that we can prevent 
any suicides.  Do not be afraid to just listen to those 
that need an ear.  Sometimes just being there for a 
comrade helps.  Please  don’t forget to dial 988 then 
press one if you need help and may God bless you all!

Here is the “X” (Twitter) link from the VFW National 
website about suicide prevention month.  https://twit-
ter.com/VFWHQ/status/1697594350929068051?t=J_
ZcbtmD453ezX0mGc1jTg&s=09 

Yours in Comradeship,

David Frei 
VFW National Chaplain
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